
 

Mr. Masato Karoji  from Japan has been 
attached with Dhaka WASA as intern 

under  the METI, Japan Global 
Internship Program 2013 for six months 

Mr. Masato Karoji (KB105) has been sent 
from Japan as Intern, to Dhaka WASA by 
the Overseas Human Resources Industry 
Development Association (HIDA), Japan 
under Japan’s Ministry of Economy, 
Trade and Industry (METI) Global 
Internship Program 2013. He has joined 
Dhaka WASA on 25 September 2013. 
The internship period of Intern in Dhaka 
WASA is from 18 Sept. 2013 to 27 
February 2014. Main objectives of the 
Internship Program are to acquaint the 
intern with the business of DWASA and 
learn the day to day operation and to 
contribute to the operation and tasks of 
Dhaka WASA by the intern and to create 
an international human resource 
network by and between Japan and 
Bangladesh. This project shall play an 
important role in the further expansion 
of trade and investment and deepening 

of economic cooperation between the 
two countries. Besides areas of 
cooperation among Bangladesh AOTS 
Alumni Society (BAAS), HIDA and Dhaka 
WASA will be strengthened and 
expanded significantly in future through 
successful implementation of the above 
internship program. 

 Mr. Masato Karoji is a CPA. After 
completion of the internship program he 
will present a report to Dhaka WASA as 
well as to HIDA, Japan. 

Co-ordinator of this internship program 
is Mr. Md. Zoaher Ali Siddiqui, Chief 
Training Officer, Dhaka WASA and the 
overall program is being implemented 
under the direct supervision of Mr. Md. 
Serajuddin, Deputy Managing Director 
(RP&D), Dhaka WASA. 

 


